Barry Norris
Maine Association of Agriculture Fairs

Good morning Senator Luchini, Representive Caiazzo and distinguished members of
the Veterans and Legal Affairs. My name is Barry W. Norris and I am the Executive
Director of the Maine Association of Agriculture Fairs. The twenty-five licensed
agriculture fairs are all in suppoet of LD 587. This bill would allow a new commerical
track to create it's own web site, one that would feature Maine Harness racing,
promoting our fairs, the stakes program and it has the potential to be a great
promotional tool for our industry. Thank you for your time and conceration.



